
Welcome to SEPAC 

Special Education Parent Advisory Council 

SEPAC Mission Statement 

 
The mission of the Lower Township Elementary Schools’ Special Education Parent Advisory Council is to 

facilitate communication between students, parents, staff, the Board of Education, and the community, 

with regards to the districts’ special education programs, for the purpose of advising the Board of 

Education and administration on matters pertaining to improving the quality of special education district 

wide. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from the Lower Township Elementary Special Education Parent Advisory Council (LTE-

SEPAC).  Please visit our webpage on the district’s website, http://www.lowertwpschools.com/. 

From the homepage you can click on District Information and then on the LTE-SEPAC link.   

We are inviting you to attend our spring meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 16, 2017, at 6:00 

pm.  The meeting will be held in the Lower Township Municipal Building, located at 2600 

Bayshore Road, Villas in conjunction with the Lower Cape May Regional School District.  Light 

refreshments will be served.  Our guest speaker for this meeting will be Cape Assist: A 

substance abuse prevention and treatment agency serving the communities of Cape May 

County since 1982. The topic for the evening will be Developmental Assets: focusing on the 

biological, psychological, and emotional changes that occur in human beings between birth and 

the end of adolescence, as the individual progresses from dependency to increasing autonomy. 

Please RSVP for the upcoming meeting by May 10, 2017 to:  Pat Cone at 609-884-9440 or 

pcone@lowertwpschools.com  

We look forward to hearing from you and seeing you at the meeting. 

Sincerely, 

LTE-SEPAC members: 

Mrs. Debra Keeler, Supervisor of Special Education and Related Services 
 
Dr. Jeff Kelly, School Psychologist  
Ms. Dawn Hinker, Learning Disabilities Teacher 
Consultant 
Mrs. Diana Sweeney, Learning Disabilities 
Teacher Consultant     

Mrs. Jennifer Blum, School Psychologist                               
Ms. Alison Paras, Learning Disabilities Teacher 
Consultant 
Mrs. Victoria Davenport, Licensed Clinical Social 
Worker    
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